



Message from the Mayor

It gives me great pleasure to extend greetings and a warm welcome to everyone attending Canadian Institute of Sathya Sai's Celebrate 150 – Our Kids Matter Festival.

2017 marks Canada's 150th birthday. As part of the festivities, the City of Toronto is producing a year-long celebration, TO Canada with Love, featuring more than 30 City-produced celebrations, commemorations, and exhibitions. This program is being celebrated across the city by various organizations to mark this milestone.

Community events promote and encourage residents to have fun, participate in their community, connect with each other and contribute to the community's strength. I am delighted that wonderful events like yours are taking place in Toronto.

On behalf of Toronto City Council, I wish everyone an enjoyable and memorable event. Please accept my best wishes for continued success.

Yours truly,

John Tory

Mayor of Toronto